SRHS PSSC Meeting Minutes for February 13, 2018

Start time of 6 p.m.

In attendance: Crista Vail, Carol Green, Judy Booth, Paymon Tahershamsi, Stephanie Parent, Paige Dick,
Lori-Ann Lauridsen

With guest speaker, Dr. Pamela Dodsworth

Absent: Rob Alexander, Lory-Ann MacAskill, Lisa Lewis, Tammy Scott-Wallace, Stephen Campbell, Joan
Babineau, Steven Harding, Nancy Folkins, Jacob Powning, Sara Powning, Beth Nixon

Topics of Discussion — New Business

Dr. Pamela Dodsworth, who is the clinical coordinator for children and youth Integrated Service
Delivery, gave a Power Point presentation on ISD. She gave a full walk through of how the
system is employed in New Brunswick.

Paige Dick gave an update on current news regarding Student Leadership

New school swag. There is an order going in March. They are currently promoting sales.

Circle K gave 5005 towards the breakfast club

It’s Spirit Week at SRHS

Candygrams were available for Valentine’s Day with proceeds going to the Canadian Cancer
Society.

PSRC — the Provincial Student Representative Council — Paige is the district representative. There
is a new leadership email (srhsleadership@gmail.com) She must keep in contact with different
schools to make sure they are all getting emails.

She also mentioned March 27 is the opening night of the SRHS spring musical

Principle Update

Lori Ann spoke of how the community, friends, and students are rallying behind Jaime
Middleton and of the community fundraising currently happening.

Circle K raised 1000$ of 2000S. 500S will go to graduation. 5005 will go to breakfast club.

New school electronic communication regarding student absences/attendance. It is hoped this
improves communication with student households. The deadline is Friday for paperwork to be
submitted. An email will be sent out regarding attendance only.

There will be a Community DEC Spring Symposium coming up May 4-6 at the Fredericton
Crowne Plaza. Registration will be open until March 30.

Student Improvement Plan. Policies 3 and 4 were briefly covered. It is a work in progress.

*Next SRHS PSSC meeting to be held tentatively on Tuesday, March 20

Minutes submitted by Stephanie B-P



